Teacher’s Appreciation Letter from Students

From,

Nitish Khune

52 Sit Avenue

Libeal Veront 5324

(411) 210-0784

22-06-2019

To,

Helen Mctosh

207 Et Rd.

Santa Monica FL 309

Dear Helen ma’am,

I’m Nitish Khune, a former student of Balvikas School. I belong to Class X of 2004 batch and I hope you remember me and my classmates. Today, I'm working in a multinational company and all the credit goes to you and a few other teachers who taught me the value of discipline and obedience.  

I clearly remember the impact that the English and History lectures would have on us and we all used to be mesmerized by your art of teaching and explaining concepts. We still talk about it and appreciate your teaching skills whenever we talk about school. 

I assure you that I will try to imbibe all the qualities in my life and shall strive to achieve something that you could be proud of. Thanks once again for everything.

Yours sincerely,

Nitish Khune
